
From: Bernard, Sharon A <sbernard@mail.utexas.edu> 
Sent: December 21, 2017 10:23 AM 
To: Adam Wright; Hatch, Joy M 
Cc: Griffin  B. Smith; Jill Ross; oa.ddockwiller@austin.texas.edu 
Subject: RE: HMGP | UT Austin | 4223-001 | Document Request 

Importance: High 

HI Adam, 

Attached are the documents you requested.  Perhaps the quick response can accelerate your review 
process and a payment request to TDEM will be expedited.   We have invoices in since January 2017 that 
haven’t been  paid.   

Regards, 

Sharon A. Bernard, CRA ||  Administrative Manager 
The University of Texas at Austin  ||  Center for Water and the Environment  
10100 Burnet Road, Bldg. 119, Stop R8000  ||  Austin, TX 78758-4445 ||  512.471.0076  ||    
sbernard@mail.utexas.edu               

From: Adam Wright [mailto:Adam.Wright@CohnReznick.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:58 AM 
To: Hatch, Joy M <joyhatch@austin.utexas.edu> 
Cc: Griffin B. Smith <Griffin.Smith@CohnReznick.com>; Jill Ross <Jill.Ross@CohnReznick.com>; 
oa.ddockwiller@austin.texas.edu; Bernard, Sharon A <sbernard@mail.utexas.edu> 
Subject: RE: HMGP | UT Austin | 4223-001 | Document Request 

Good Morning, Joy: 

We are in the final phases of review of your outstanding reimbursement requests for this project, which 
we are planning to advance in one batch. The attached document request for a handful of vouchers 
should be the last documentation we need. I apologize for the delays and appreciate your 
responsiveness. 

Pending the receipt of these documents, we should finalize our review by the first week of January. 
TDEM normally processes payment within 2-4 weeks of completion of our compliance review. 

Thanks, 
Adam 

Adam Wright ,  CPA, CIA, CFE 
Manager
Government and Public Sector 
CohnReznick Advisory 
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Tel: 512-499-1437 

Fax:  512-494-9101 

Adam.Wright@CohnReznick.com 

[CohnReznick.com] 

CohnReznick LLP 
The information contained herein (or in any attachment) is not intended to be used by any 
taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding any penalties that a taxing authority might impose on the 
taxpayer or for the promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax related 
matters. 

The information in this transmission is privileged and confidential and intended only for the 
recipient listed above. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately 
by reply e-mail and delete this message and any attachments without retaining a copy. If you are 
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of 
this message, or the taking of any action based upon it, is strictly prohibited.   
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